
 
1505 Westlake Avenue North – Floor 6 

Seatt le,  Washington 98109 
 
 

September 9, 2021 
 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: Spaceflight, Inc.; 
  Errata to Application for Special Temporary  
  Authority (“STA”) to deploy and operate 
  Sherpa-FX3, File No. SAT-STA-20210810-00097 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Spaceflight, Inc. (“Spaceflight”), responds to questions from the Commission 
regarding the above referenced application for special temporary authority for the 
Sherpa-FX3 spacecraft.  
 
 Spaceflight would like to inform the Commission that GPS frequencies to be 
employed in connection with above-referenced application.   The Sherpa-FX3 will be 
receiving GPS signals in the L1 band at 1575.42 MHz.  

Questions with respect to this matter should be referred to the undersigned. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
     /s/ Will Lewis  

Will Lewis 
     Sr. Manager, Regulatory 


